
 
 
 
 
 
 

  HORRY COUNTY  
        SOUTH CAROLINA 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 
 
Contact:  Lisa H. Bourcier, PIO 
Post Office Box #1236 
Conway, SC 29528 
E-mail: bourcier@horrycounty.org        

Phone: 843-915-5390
Fax: 843-915-6390

www.horrycounty.org
 

ATTENTION! 
 

March 18, 2008 
 
 

AYNOR OVERPASS TO BE LOCATED IN THE 
SOUTHERN CORRIDOR

 
 
Conway, South Carolina - The Aynor Overpass was identified as a priority project in Horry 
County’s RIDE II penny sales tax program.  The project will consist of approximately 2.5 miles 
of roadway, various intersection improvements and the construction of an overpass bridge at 
U.S. 501.  
 
In partnership with the South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT), the District 11 
Road Oversight Committee has conducted public involvement meetings and gathered data to 
evaluate potential corridors for the Aynor Overpass Project.  Based on the information gathered, 
it has been determined to move forward with the southern corridor, which is located near the 
southern town limits of Aynor and encompasses areas adjacent to Webster Road. 
 
RPM Engineers, Inc. has been retained to provide engineering services for the project.  These 
services include project management, environmental documentation, and development of right of 
way and construction plans. Further evaluation will be conducted to determine a preferred 
alternative within the southern corridor and public input will be utilized throughout the 
alternative development phase.  Once a preferred alternative has been selected, RPM Engineers 
Inc. will develop the project for construction bidding.  
 

### 
 
 

mailto:hammersl@horrycounty.org
http://www.horrycounty.org/

	PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE

